
MEMORANDUM 

RE: GREENLEAF HEALTH SYSTEMS; INC. 
FROM: CITY CLERK 

At the request of the attorney representing Creen1eaf Health 

Systems, Inc., Stan Langley, the third reading of the proposed 

ordinance concerning the annexation of the Gillespie and 

Lemons property, 2712 E. Johnson has been pulled down from 

the scheduled February D, 1986 City Council meeting. Due to 

the 30 day waiting period for the petition for annexation 

from the time the court order was requested, Mr. Langley 

asked that the final reading be held on February 17, 1986. 
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